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30th November 2022   
 

To all the Parents/Carers of Children in KS2: 
       
On Thursday 15th December 2022, we will be having our Christmas dinner and on 
Monday 19th December 2022, we will be having our Christmas party lunch. We 
would like to invite all those children who normally bring a packed lunch to join us 
and have a school dinner on these days. The cost of a school dinner is £2.70 per day. 
  
Please tick the box to state which dinner your child would like to have on the slip 
below and return to school with the correct change in an envelope as soon as 
possible. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 
Headteacher 
—————————————————————————————————————— 
My child ___________________________ Class _______________ would like to have 
(please tick) 
                   Christmas Dinner on Thursday 15th December 2022    
     Christmas Party Lunch on Monday 19th December 2022 
               Both Christmas Dinner & Party Lunch  
  
I enclose a total of: £_________  
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